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Bill Analysis 

 

HB 1246 would allow an individual’s Social Security number to be sufficient documentation 

when securing a prescription that requires state-issued identification, if the individual’s state-

issued identification card has been expired for less than 1 year and they have no other form of 

identification that complies with the requirements.   
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